
 
 
 
Subject: KMS Community Update 3-26-21 

 

Dear Khalsa Community,  
 

The sound of joyful voices and active students was a pleasure to hear when we 
returned to school after Spring Break. Khalsa faculty and staff savored the break 
and have rolled up their sleeves to continue teaching in a pandemic. It is has been 
challenging this year for all of us.  
 
On the MCDPH webinar yesterday, the zip code for Khalsa Montessori School had 
a positive rate in yellow between 5%-7.9% for school benchmarks. 
(https://www.maricopa.gov/5594/School-Metrics) This is exciting news for the 
Khalsa community.  We will pause and wait for some more time to pass. We are 
exploring options for alternative events for Upper Elementary and Middle School 
students and the transition shadowing for new to level students in late April and 
May. 
 

Enjoy the beautiful spring weather and remember why we are blessed to live 

here! 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Paxton 

School Director 


